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To Whom It May Concern, 

Keiser University is important to our community as it allows us to mentor their students and help them 

come out into the workforce after graduation. Keiser University's Radiologic Technology Program works 

hard to provide a foundation of educational excellence for their students and works very closely with 

our staff to provide feedback on their student's clinical knowledge base. Bayfront Health Brooksville has 

hired about ten new graduates over the past few years and each one has been exceptionally talented. As 

a Systems Director of Diagnostic Imaging, Keiser University helped me to obtain my Bachelor's in 

Imaging Sciences while still continuing to work full-time which has benefited Bayfront Health 

Brooksville. Our facility also offers a clinical setting to other colleges, however, Keiser University students 

still remain to be the most professional, organized, productive and ready for the clinical setting over 

other 

institutions. Bayfront Health Brooksville has been collaborating with Keiser University for almost 10 

years and will continue the partnership to enrich the lives of our community and keep their students on 

the path to excellence. 

Thank you, 

Amy Wohlleben 

Systems Director of Diagnostic Imaging 
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